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March 29, 2020 
 
Dear Members and Friends of LifeStream Church of the Nazarene 
 
 Greetings to each of you on this Lord’s Day! Although we are unable to meet together, we still 
have the privilege of worshipping the living Lord with the church family on the internet. May you 
sense the nearness of His presence wherever you find yourself this morning. 
 
 In compliance with the Manual and in consultation with your Church Board, the first 
announcement of the congregational vote was made last Sunday. The second announcement being 
made today Sunday, March 29th enables a congregational vote on LifeStream’s next Lead Pastor to 
take place Sunday, April 5th. 
 
 Typically this vote is taken by the gathered congregation during or after the Morning Worship 
Service. With the COVID-19 pandemic, alternative voting arrangements are being made to 
accommodate these new realities. They will be announced via email later this week. 
 

Please continue to keep this matter confidential as you make this a matter of prayer.  
 
 I am grateful for your prayerful patience as we have worked together over the last several 
months. I want to challenge you to “Embrace His Next” as we affirm, “The Best is Yet to Come!” 
 
 Be assured of my continued prayers for you and for the LifeStream family! 
 
Grace and Peace! 
 

 
 
Dr. David W. Bowser 
Mid-Atlantic District Superintendent  
 
 
 


